
From: 	 Breuer, Lanny A. 
To: 	 Feeley, John D (Mexico City); Jacobson, Roberta S; Rooney, Matthew M; Swartz, Bruce 
Sent: 	 6/15/2011 12:58:39 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: Fast and Furious report 

Got it. 

	Original Message 	 
From: Feeley, John D (Mexico City) [mailto:FeeleyJD@state.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2011 11:03 AM 
To: Breuer, Lanny A.; Jacobson, Roberta S; Rooney, Matthew M; Swartz, Bruce 
Subject: Re: Fast and Furious report 

Just got clarification - it's Rep Issa's report. 

This message has been sent via BlackBerry 

	 Original Message 	 
From: Breuer, Lanny A. <Lanny.Breuer@usdoj.gov > 
To: Feeley, John D (Mexico City); Jacobson, Roberta S; Rooney, Matthew M; Swartz, Bruce 
<Bruce.Swartz@usdoj.gov > 
Sent: Wed Jun 15 09:46:44 2011 
Subject: RE: Fast and Furious report 

News to me if that's true. 

	Original Message 	 
From: Feeley, John D (Mexico City) [mailto:FeeleyJD@state.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2011 10:36 AM 
To: Jacobson, Roberta S; Rooney, Matthew M; Swartz, Bruce; Breuer, Lanny A. 
Subject: Fast and Furious report 

Am in Canon at House interparliamentary. Sarukhan says he just got a note that DoJ OIG is 
publishing it's F2 report today? True? 

This message has been sent via BlackBerry 
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